



'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

Monday 30th September 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Open Mornings Tuesday 12th November and Thursday 28th November 2024

If you have a child born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021, then please be aware that now is the time to apply for a place at our school for admission from September 2025. Please ensure you apply by the closing date of 15th January 2025. You can do this by clicking on the following link:

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/w/starting-school-for-the-first-time#:~:text=You%20must%20be%20a%20Dorset,area%20where%20you%20currently%20live.

We are pleased to invite parents/carers of children starting school in September 2025 into school on Tuesday 12th November and Thursday 28th November from 9:15am - 11:30am to view the school whilst it is in action. Members of the Senior Leadership Team will be pleased to show you around the school and answer any questions you may have.

Please phone our office on 01258 453331 or email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk to book an appointment for our Open Mornings or another day that is mutually convenient.

We kindly ask that if you know of parents/carers who have children starting school in September 2025, that you inform them of our Open Mornings and encourage them to come and visit our lovely school.

With grateful thanks,

Mrs Rosaleen Beaver

Headteacher





